
Scartaglen N.S Parents’ Council Newsletter 20th October 2016 

                           

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

By now we have all settled back to the school routine and the Parents’ Council 

look forward to another productive year ahead. We would like to thank all of you 

that attended our recent AGM held on the 12th of September last. A detailed 

account of the events held by the parents’ council was read out as well as a 

detailed financial report. The Committee members are as follows: 

Marie o’ Connor-Chairperson, Breda McCarthy-Vice Chairperson, Moira 

Hughes- Secretary, Margaret Caldwell- Assistant Secretary, Anne Boyle- 

Treasurer, Maria Daly-Assistant Treasurer and Marie O’ Mahony- PRO. 

John Kerin resigned as chairperson and Anne Marie Buckley as secretary. We 

would like to take this opportunity to thank them both for their time and 

dedication throughout the past number of years. We would like to welcome our 

new members, PRO Marie O’ Mahony and our assistant secretary Margaret 

Caldwell. Marie O’ Connor moved from PRO to Chairperson. 

 Our Halloween disco will be held on Friday 28th October from 7pm to 9pm 

at the Heritage Centre. It is a great night of fun and plenty of spooky 

dances!! Your support will be greatly appreciated. 

 The Christmas Cards templates have been sent back to the ‘Design a 

Card’ company. Thanks to all the pupils for their wonderful work. You will 

shortly receive the sample card and the ordering form. 

 Our recent Bingo night was a fantastic success raising €3,710.60 and the 

money will be invested back into the school in the coming weeks for new 

books, IT equipment and the swimming bus. Thank you all for your support 

of this event. 

 Our annual Quiz night will be held in January. More details to follow later. 

 Swimming lessons for 2nd to 6th classes have been booked for this coming 

December. 

 

Thanking you for your continued support. 

The Parents’ Council. 



 


